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September 23, 2021 
 
On September 23, 2021, from 10.00 a.m. to 11.30 a.m., Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, the Dean,
hosted a reception of the chief executives of B52 Capital PCL. They visited Mahidol University’s
Faculty of Pharmacy to discuss a commercial collaboration between their firm and Mahidol University.
In this regard, they had a chance to visit four professional facilities including 1) Dermocosmetic
Testing Center, 2) Center of Analysis for Product Quality (Microbiology Division), 3) Center of
Analysis for Product Quality (Chemical Division), and 4) Center of Analysis for Product Quality
(Natural Products Division). After that, they discussed establishing a partnership in order to
develop herbal products for future commercialization.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3016


